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1) Welcome to new Senators 

 

 Looking forward to a new and productive year in Faculty Senate 

 

2) UCA’s Quality Initiative for HLC’s Open Pathway 

 

 We would like for the focus of our Quality Initiative to be student advising by 

faculty and staff. This will cover academic advising, co-curricular advising, and 

various other types of advising that faculty and staff members undertake 

 We would like for faculty to become involved with the project from the beginning 

and have ownership in the project 

 We plan to build this into professional development opportunities for faculty and 

staff 

 The Quality Initiative be provided to HLC at our Year-Four Review 

 

 

 


